
Please help us celebrate our May Volunteer of the Month - Jody Nickerson! 
 

Thank you, Jody for allowing us to showcase 
your volunteerism in Parkview! 
 
We asked Jody a few questions regarding her 
volunteerism in Parkview! Read her answers to 
our questions, below, to see why she was 
nominated!  
 
Q: In what program(s), or in what capacity have 
you volunteered your time to the Parkview 
community? 
 
A: Like many moms in the neighbourhood, I 
began this volunteering journey with Tot-Time at 
the Parkview Hall. I shared the coordinating 
duties for a few years with many wonderful 
women.  
 
When my oldest daughter started Parkview 
Preschool, I wanted to use my teaching 
background to help with the school. I have held 
many Preschool Board positions throughout the 
years including President for two terms.  
 
I was also been on the Parkview Community 
League’s Board of Directors, again wearing a few 
different hats.  
 
I have worked on or coordinated a variety of the 
social events throughout the years: Summer 
Solstice Food Truck Event, Preschool Dessert 
Auctions, Tot-Time Halloween Parties, and 
children's activities at the Christmas Craft and 
Bake Sale.  
 
My husband Rhett and I have also been involved 
with the soccer program in Parkview, usually 
acting as coach and manager of our daughters' 
U4 - U7 teams. 
 
As my children have grown, most of my time has 
shifted over to Parkview School where I have 
been on the Parent Council for many years. Our 
PAC has been involved in many events in the 
community and I always love helping out with all 
of them.  
 

Q: What Parkview event or project are you 
looking forward to, the most? 
 
A: To be honest, I am so tired of the barbwire 
fence surrounding the rink!! I am excited for the 
Outdoor Revitalization Project. I can not wait to 
see the finished project! 
 
Q:  What is your favourite thing about living in 
Parkview?  
 
A: It does take a village to raise a child (or three!) 
and Parkview is a stellar village. I can count on 
many people in this village to support me and 

my family and that is a beautiful feeling. ❤ 
 

 
 

 


